
CITY OF ANNANDALE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Annandale Planning Commission will hold a public 

hearing on May 7, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter, at the Annandale City Council 

Chambers, 30 Cedar Street East, to consider the following:  

 

Consideration of a Request for Preliminary Plat of Pintail Preserve and Site Plan 

Review of a 58-unit Multifamily Apartment in the R-5 High Density Multi-

Family Residential District. 

 

Applicant:   Pintail Preserve LLC (Brian Bruggeman) 

Property Owner:  Steven A Bruggeman TR & Kelly R Bruggeman TR 

Property Location: Lengthy Legal Description – See City Hall 

PID: 102500304303 

 

Pertinent information about this request is available for viewing at City Hall. 

 

Oral testimony will be accepted on the above subjects, and all persons desiring to be 

heard on referenced subjects will be heard at this meeting. Written comments may be 

taken at the Annandale City Hall, 30 Cedar Street East, PO Box K, Annandale, MN 

55302 until the date of the hearing. Questions may be directed to the City of Annandale 

at 320-274-3055. 

 

Posted: April 9, 2024 

Published: April 17, 2024 in the Annandale Advocate 
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